
 
 
May 23, 2025 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 
This month Fr. Joe will be having Mass at Calvary Cemetery in Glenwood on Monday, 
June 9, beginning at 6:00pm.  A light meal will be served after and then a short KC meet-
ing.  Please bring lawn chairs and, if you wish, bars or cookies to pass for dessert.  In case 
of inclement weather, Mass will be held at Sacred Heart. 
 
Last month, we made donations to the golf outing in Sauk Centre for priests, deacons, and 
seminarians, also to Glenwood Waterama and Glacial Ridge Hospice. 
 
Thanks to all who helped coordinate the 40 Cans of Lent and Tootsie Roll drives.  Over 
$5,000 and 350lbs of food went to the Food Shelf, and over $1,300 was raised for local 
residents with disabilities.  Thank You! 
 
Vocations Breakfast will be June 1, after the 8:30am Mass at St. John’s Nepomuk.  Menu 
will be scrambled eggs, sausage, rolls and fruit.  Please help prepare, serve and cleanup.  
We will begin prep about 7:30am Sunday morning, and set up a table in Church to serve 
those unable to come down.  Please give us a hand, we will be having a free will donation. 
 
REMINDER:  June is the month when we have our officer elections.  We are always 
looking forward for our members to step up and resume the role of any officer whose term 
is expiring.  If there are any members who are interested, please raise your voice at our 
meeting.  All terms are intended to be for 2 years only. 
 
Sunday, July 13, the Council will be having a recruitment drive.  Please try to recruit a 
new member or two.  The plan is to have an exemplification after the 10:30am Mass at 
Sacred Heart that day. 
 
Coming Up:  June 1 – Vocations Breakfast 
                       June 14 – Flag Day 
                       June 15 – Father’s Day 
                       July 14 – KC Family Picnic at Barsness Park 
 
Prayer of the Month:  Lord, as we celebrate Flag Day on June 14, help us to remember 
that freedom is not free.  Many have dies to keep our nation’s flag waving in the wind to 
secure our freedom.  Help us to foster respect for the flag. 
 

       Alan Bryce Grand Knight 

                                            320-808-1878 
                  abryce@gctel.net 
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